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Newsletter - 4th Quarter 2016 

Don't Miss Upcoming Workshops & Training Opportunities 
Visit www.floridaipdae.org/eventcalendar for dates, locations and to register.  

Don't wait, space is limited. 
 
Building Capacity for Florida's GED® Programs Workshops Follow-Up   
This fall, Florida IPDAE hosted a statewide GED® Train-the-Trainer 
Workshop. Developed by GED Testing Service®, this full-day training 
provided attendees with workshops that can be presented within their college, 
school district, correctional facility, or community organization.  The purpose of 
the training was to utilize professional development to build high-performance 
communities of practice. Participants found the training motivating and 
beneficial. Thanks to all of you who helped make these workshops a 
success.  Look for follow up webinars in January and February of 2017.  
 
 
ABE and ESOL Regional Face-To-Face Workshops Coming Soon! 
If you would like to be a host site contact June Rall at info@floridaipdae.org. 
These workshops are designed to support practitioners in delivering high-
quality education that caters to the diversity of learning styles and educational 
needs of our students. 
 
 
New e-Trainings for GED® Math & Science will be released the Spring of 
2017.   
These modules are the continuation of the modules currently available for 
Adult Secondary Education (GED® Prep) course.  Access the IPDAE E-
Training Center.  Also, we have made available a new tutorial video to assist 
users with getting to know the IPDAE e-Training Center.  View e-Training 
Tutorial Video.  
 
 
IPDAE Podcasts - Coming Soon!  
Starting the 1st quarter of 2017, IPDAE will be providing podcasts that are 
dedicated to providing inspiring and compelling information related to adult 
education.  You will hear interviews from adult education leaders who are 
making a difference in their communities and the lives of their students.  We 
encourage you to listen and to share them with your colleagues!   Stay tuned!   
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Happy Holidays 
To You & Yours 

From Team IPDAE! 
 
 
Stay Connected With IPDAE! 
Our goal is to keep you informed of 
the latest development and 
resources to prepare your students 
for success in career and post-
secondary education. 

www.floridaipdae.org  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on  
Twitter  #IPDAE   
 
 
The Institute for the Professional 
Development of Adult Educators is a 
project supported by Indian River State 
College and the Florida Department of 
Education to offer information, 
resources and professional development 
for adult education programs. Funds for 
this project were appropriated through 
the federal WIOA Act of 2014, and 
administered by the Florida Department 
of Education, Division of Career and 
Adult Education. 
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